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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
 
The Colorado Space Grant Consortium (COSGC) was granted an experimental license 
(WE2XMS) for the following frequencies: 144-146MHz and 435-440MHz.  We are 
seeking to continue use of these frequencies and the Waiver of the reapplication fee.  
The Colorado Space Grant Consortium is based at the University of Colorado at 
Boulder and our mission is education and workforce development. 
 
The Colorado Space Grant Consortium (COSGC) is a 17 member statewide program 
and is part of the NASA's national Space Grant program. The national 52-member 
Space Grant program supports undergraduate and graduate students in over 900 higher 
education institutions in the areas of research, hands-on engineering, and public 
outreach in support of NASA's workforce development goals.  COSGC is 
headquartered at the University of Colorado at Boulder. COSGC’s vision is to provide 
a diverse group of Colorado students with experiences to prepare them for our Nation’s 
future space programs. COSGC uses the excitement of our Nation’s aeronautics and 
space program to inspire, educate, and develop America’s future technological 
workforce by enabling a diverse community of college and university students to 
participate in space-based hands-on projects, and public service activities.  COSGC is 
an interdisciplinary center incorporating students from the majority of the Departments 
from the College of Engineering and students from across the university.   
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